May 12, 2017

Braden Felix

Weber County Planning Division
2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240
Ogden, Utah 84401

Dear Mr. Felix:

SMHG Phase |, LLC (“Neighborhood Developer”) has reviewed the proposed plans for the townhome
project titled Ninebark (formerly known as Copper Crest East) to be constructed at lots 138 — 142 along
Copper Crest Road. The storm drain system located with the designated open space will be maintained
by the Copper Crest East at Powder Mountain Association, Inc., in accordance with all applicable
requirements and regulations.

Neighborhood Developer:

SMHG Phase |, LLC, a Delaware Limited Liability Company




